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Upcoming Bilingual Voter Education Workshops 
 

FRESNO, CA, Monday, January 14, 2020 – Beginning with the March 2020 primary election there is a new 
way to vote in Fresno County. The Voters Choice Act will be implemented giving voters “More Days, More 
Ways” to vote. 
 
To help educate and prepare Fresno County voters for what to expect with the forthcoming changes, Fresno 
County Clerk/Registrar of Voters, Brandi Orth, has announced several upcoming bilingual Voter Education 
Workshops open to the public. 
 
Language-specific interpreters will be available to assist attendees at the following workshops: 
 

• Friday, January 17, 2020 (Spanish), 4:00 PM-5:00 PM 
Kerman Teen Center 
15101 W. Kearney Plaza 
Kerman, CA 93630 
 

• Wednesday, January 22, 2020, (Hmong, 8:30 AM-9:30 AM; Khmer, 10AM-11AM) 
The Fresno Center 
4879 E Kings Canyon Rd. 
Fresno, CA 93727 
 

• Thursday, January 23, 2020, (Tagalog, 10 AM-11 AM; Chinese, 2 PM-3 PM; Korean, 4 PM-5 PM) 
Woodward Park Regional Library 
944 E. Perrin Ave. 
Fresno, CA 93720 

 
• Thursday, January 23, 2020, (Vietnamese, 8:30 AM-9:30 AM; Hmong, 10AM-11AM) 

The Fresno Center 
4879 E Kings Canyon Rd. 
Fresno, CA 93727 

Additional workshops will be announced soon. 
 
Join us to learn how to “Mail It. Drop it. Visit.” 
 
For more information contact the Elections Office at (559) 600-7170 or visit VoteFresnoCounty.com. 
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